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KEY NEWS 

Well my last ever newsletter and what a journey it has been! It has been my privilege to be 
surrounded by parents, children and staff who care and want the best! I have gained in so 
many ways from the Foleshill Community and it has shaped many of my personal values. 
I will miss you all and truly hope that the mantra of “To Gain” has been achieved. Stay 
safe, good luck and remember the BH values! 
 

• Mr. Patel will also be leaving to take up his Headship post in Nuneaton. He has 
been replaced by Mrs. Davison. Miss Vega will also be leaving to go to another 
Coventry school. Finally after many years of loyal service to the school, Mrs Street 
is leaving to specialise on SEND work. We wish them, “Good Luck!” 

• School breaks up on Tuesday 25th July at 1 pm- children who have a dinner 
provided will be having a picnic that day. 

• School returns on Tuesday 5th September. Lessons start at 8.45, Mr. Andrews is 
looking forward to welcoming you all. 

• The school website is a great source of information, please look at it for key dates. 
It will also tell you starting and finishing times of events. 

• Sports Days will be happening, Mr. Rawlings will post details on the school 
website. 

• Monday 10th July- this is transition day in school and the children will meet their 
new teachers. Please send the children to school in their PE kits that day 

• STRIKE DAYS 5th and 7th July- only Years 5 and 6 are in school. There is no breakfast 
club on these days.  

• Mrs Donnelly will be leaving in September to have her baby, she will hopefully be 
back for a few weeks in September before her maternity commences. 

 
Have a great summer break. I will miss you all. Thank you for the memories! 
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